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May 28, 1987 

Dear Dr. Bergsten: 

I acknowledge receipt with many thanks your letter of 
May 14, 1987, inviting me to attend a dinner meeting to be held at 
the Institute for International Economics on Monday, June 22, 1987 
to discuss the current status of the Third World debt problem. 

I regret to inform you that due to a prior commitment, I 
will not be able to participate in the dinner meeting. However, 
given the vital importance of the topic to be discussed, I am taking 
the liberty of suggesting the participation of one of my senior 
colleagues, Mr. Jose Botafogo G., Vice President, External 
Relations. 

Dr. C. Fred Bergsten 
Director 
Institute for International Economics 
11 Dupont Circle, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

AHShibusawa:lrd 

Log N. 870519012 

Sincerely, 

(Signed) Bsber B. ramble 
Barber B. Conable 
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